
 
Peace River High School  

Parent Advisory Council Meeting 
Wednesday, April 5, 2017 8:00 PM 

 
 In attendance:  Beckie Rudneski, Mark Owens, Bill Sheets, Barbara Bos, Sherri Lizotte 

1. Welcome & Introductions 
2. Old Business:    

a. Mark Owens, Johanna Downing, & Jocelyn Winder have been working on filing past years 
returns and paperwork 

b. Treasurer needed for current PAC  -  this position does not require many volunteer hours 
and no prior experience is needed 

     3.   New Business 
                    a.   PAC has agreed to write a cheque towards the cost of the new Digital Scoreboard &   
                          Media Centre to help with Phase 1.  
                    b.   Next Casino will be assigned the fall/winter of 2017 

  5.   Date for Next Meeting:  May 10, 2017   7:50 pm 
  6.   Adjournment 
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